
Lambrick Parents Advisory Council 

MINUTES 
Zoom: 7:00pm Wednesday November 4, 2020 

 Your LAMPAC Executive for 2020-2021: 

● PAC Presidents – Sarah Ball & Larisa Hutcheson 
● Treasurer –  Dawn Sheldrick 
● Secretary – Sheri Yager 
● VCPAC Rep – Pauline Robertson 
● Member at Large – Cecilia Velasco,Tammy Austin, Wanda Shum  

 Other attendees: ​ Principal Gord Mitchell, Angelica, Willie, Shurin, Jeannette 

1. Welcome!  Introductions and Call to Order  
 

2.  ​Approval of Prior Minutes: October 2020  -- approved 
3. Approval of Agenda -- approved  

 
4. LamPAC:  recent and upcoming events - President - Larisa & Sarah 

Potential fundraiser:  Hillside Save your Receipts -- stop by customer service and they 
credit your organization.  The top 10 groups win cash prizes.  

Need to work on Lampac email maintenance.  

5. Treasurer’s update –  - Dawn 
Dawn ran through some of the revenue and expenses so far this year.  

Donation drive is at $1300 out of a budgeted $3000.  We may have to send out a second 
request in the new year so we can meet our budgeted expenses.  

The signatories for our new Exec members are set up with Coast Capital.  We could 
have one more signatory and it could be a school admin to facilitate the process.  This 
may not be required this year.  

6. Emergency Preparedness – Cecelia 

Cecelia has found gloves at Costco but it is one box per person.  She will continue to 
restock the Emergency kiosk over the coming weeks.  

7. VCPAC update - Pauline 
Pauline will share the VCPAC minutes. 
 



8. Administration Report – Principal Gord Mitchell 
Parent Teacher interviews via zoom were a success.  Some hiccups, but substantial 
participation and good learning.  Plan to have them again during the next quarter.  

Close to end of first quarter.  November 16 will be the first day of Quarter 2.  There are of 
course pros & cons to the 2 courses per quarter system.  

The Student Portal for My Education BC has a profile for all students in BC.  Students 
can see their schedule and transcripts and report cards.  Parents need to have their 
student log in so they can see this information.  The school will send out access 
instructions.  

Gord meets with the Grad Committee every Monday.  Events cannot be the same this 
year as pre-COVID.  The Winter Formal dinner dance will be replaced with a Winter 
Formal Day will be an event with a photo booth and a slide show will be created and 
then watched at small viewing parties.  They are asking for $100 for decorations and 
props for the photo booth.  

Motion: Larissa provide $100 for Winter Formal Day Second: Sheri  Passed 
unanimously.  

The schools in the district are discussing grad plans during the pandemic.  

The School Act requires a Remembrance Day assembly.  It will be a video presentation 
this year with different distancing protocols than usual.  

November 12 will have a lockdown drill.  There will be an alternative for students who  
may be upset by the drill.  

9. Adjourn 7:39pm 

* Next meeting  January 7, 2021  

Watch the school Friday weekly email for the Zoom invitation  

All Parents/Guardians of Lambrick students welcomed​!  

LAMPAC is your voice! We encourage you to participate. 

Contact your Executive anytime at ​lampac2015@gmail.com 

  

 


